[bookmark: _GoBack]02/03/2014
Park & Tree Board Meeting
In attendance Laura Redding, Josh Welch, Rick Homkes, Beth Davis, Sabrina Parnham, Matt Johnson, Erica Parvin, & Ashley Wyrick 
Old Business Review:
Josh updated that Final revision on the IDNR grant have been completed and are being forwarded to the IDNR.  We reviewed the plans for trees planted around the community center and the urban historical center.

New Business:
The fundraiser vouchers from Chili’s say Town of Russiaville, we are looking into editing them to say the proceeds are going towards the walking path and landscaping around the CC.  
We received a project outline from Sarah Jones regarding the steps for the new website. Erica Parvin will be handling the day to day communication with Sarah Jones. She will relay any changes back to the board.
We are in need of a logo to be put on the website, Beth Davis has a contact that does graphic designs and she will be reaching out to them for any ideas or direction.
Matt Johnson will be overseeing the repair work and its completion at the community center from the water damage.
Rick Homkes has been researching the sign ordinance and has found there is one in place county wide that is used in the Town of Russiaville, the question is, is it being enforces… he will be researching this deeper and will report back to the board as needed. 
Beth Davis made the board aware that Chrysler is willing to donate either labor or funds to the Russiaville area for the outreach program; they have over 500 employees that reside in the Russiaville area.
 

